
 

 

 

 

Message to Parents/Carers 

Speech and Language Therapy  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

With regards to the ongoing situation with the Covid-19 outbreak, we've been advised to 
stay clinic/office based for now and to avoid visiting schools/nurseries at this time in order 
to ensure that children's and patient’s safety is a priority. We are also unable to run clinics 
within health centres or carry out home visits at this time.  
  

Please be assured that we can still be contacted if you have any questions or concerns, or 
would like any advice relating to your child. Please leave a message with your child’s name 
and your telephone number and we will get back to you.  
Our contact details are: 
 

• Gillian Barnett – Blackburn Health Centre – 01506 654965 
 

• Main Speech and Language Therapy Department (St John’s Hospital): 01506 524191 
 

We will try to contact all families on our current caseload by telephone over the next few 
weeks to check progress, discuss targets and provide advice and resources to continue 
practice at home.  
 

Best Wishes 

 

 

Speech and Language Therapy 
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